
 

 
 
 
 
May 25, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF 2022 GRADUATION 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of Education 
will participate in the Altoona High School Graduation on Friday, May 28, 2021 at 7:00 pm at 
the School District of Altoona, 1903 Bartlett Avenue. A quorum of the Board may be present. 
No Board business will take place.  


